
My Name is Don Raffaele I live on the far 
north coast of N.S.W Byron Bay my 
profession is real estate photographer. � 
I am writing this email about the new 
drone laws that have come into effect on 
the 29th September 2016. 
As a responsible professional, I support 
the decision made by the Government 
appointed body,(C.A.S.A) and I don't 
believe that people outside of C.A.S.A 
have the knowledge or understanding to 
oppose decisions made by a Government 
body that has provided Australia with an 
aviation record that is recognized world 
wide. We in the Industry have been 
patiently waiting for the new laws to take 
effect, this decision by C.A.S.A I believe 
has been carefully considered  over many 
years. 
Regards Don Raffaele	
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